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Giber+t Primary School

A Title One School

Growing. Learning. Leading.

..TOGETHER
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Jan. 28

Jan. 29
Jan. 29
Jan. 30
Feb. 3
Feb. 11
Feb. 12
Feb. 16
Feb. 18
Feb. 18

Important Dates

Collaborative Planning
Dismiss at 11:30
Chick-fil-a Day
Winterfest Art Show
School Spirit Day
Domino's Dough Night
Class Pictures

PTO Meeting (4 PM)
No Schoal for Students
Interims sent home
SIC/Title One (4 PM)

Collaborative Planning Day for
April 29 has been cancelled!

Principal’s Porch

| want to send a special thank you to those of you who have already
returned the feedback cards that were sent home in report cards. We
have about 25% retumed so far. If you have not returned your sheet,
please do so this week.

In order to meet our school-wide goals, we need your help. Our
attendance goal is 95.3%. Last year we fell a little short at 94.9%. A big
part of our learning time is children being present in class, ready to learn
early in the morning. If you can have your child here by 7:25, he/she can
unpack, turn in papers and money, mark his/her lunch choice, and
complete all morning routines before learning begins at 7:35. Mornings
are busy for our students and it is great for them to feel successful from
the time they enter the classroom.

Thank you for attending and supporting our GPS special events. Monday
Night's IGA Night was a great success and we hope this week's
Chick-fil-a Day and the Lexington One’s Winterfest Art Show will also
have wonderful support from our Scout families.

Have a great week!
Mylisa Apperson, Principal

Habit of the Week:
Jan. 26-30 Habit 6-Synergize
How can we work together so the end result is better than either of
us could do alone?

Feb. 2-6 Habit 7-Sharpen the Saw
What makes you refresh your mind, body, and soul? Spend some
time doing that this week.




Thank you to our Kindergarten Teachers
who presented to parents about the SK
class options available for our students.
We will do another parent night later this
spring for rising 5K parents.

We had a huge turn-out for our Movie
Night on Jan. 16th!
Frozen was a hit and the students
filled the cafe with singing and
laughter.

_ Thank you to our
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Qur Learning Commons has new bookshelves, new soft seating, and
a new circulation desk. Here a a couple pictures of our updates!
Old outdated books were also weeded out,




